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Subject: Announcing my retirement
Date: November 8, 2022 9:59:32 AM

Hi All:

This is my 10th year serving on the TSC. I have decided to try something different after the
end of this term. Hence I shall not be coming back to TSC in the new term.

I will take this opportunity to thank all citizen membres, city staff and councillors for making
past ten years fun and enjoyable.

I wish you all a Happy New Year, stay healthy and safe.

Cheers, 

Sushil Kumra M.A., M.Sc., MBA
Partner,

9.23.




